
QUESTION ON NOTICE

ASKED

Tuesday, 10 September 2024

Answer Due: Thursday, 10 October 2024

1007 MR T MANDER ASKED MINISTER FOR HOUSING, LOCAL GOVERNMENT AND PLANNING AND 
MINISTER FOR PUBLIC WORKS (HON M SCANLON)
With reference to answer to Question on Notice No. 764 of 2022 and the Help to Home program—

Will the Minister advise as at 1 September 2024 (a) the total number of properties submitted for 
consideration and the number approved, (b) the number of submitted properties that have been rejected 
for inclusion in the program (reported separately by property suburb name) and (c) the number of 
employees (FTE) allocated to manage the program?

* Please note that this question was not required to be answered due to the dissolution of the 
57th Parliament on 1 October 2024.


